[image: image1.jpg]fronher

COMMUNICATIONS SOLUTIONS




March 27, 2009

Ms. Renee J. Jenkins

Director of Administration

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH  43215

Dear Ms. Jenkins:

On behalf of Frontier Communications of America, Inc. ("FCA"), I am filing this new tariff after discussion with Cheryl Williams of the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio. In May of 2008 we submitted an application in compliance with Commission orders to de-tariff FCA services. It has since come to our attention that certain items needed to remain in the tariff. We ask that these pages be filed in Docket 09-45-TP-ATA.

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (952) 491-5534, or sbohler@czn.com.

Sincerely,
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Scott Bohler

Manager, Government and External Affairs

Frontier Communications of Michigan

2378 Wilshire Boulevard

Mound, MN  55364

(952) 491-5534 (office)

(952) 491-5515 (fax)

sbohler@czn.com
